


   
  

               
               

    

              
            

                

              
        

           
                

            
              

                  
            

               
               

              
      

            
              

          

              
             

          
           

             
                 

                
  

             
              

             
             

                
              

             



   
  

                  
    

             
              

              

             
              

             
             

                
            

               
               
              
                  

              
                   

                
 

           
     

             
              

             
         

             
              

              
               

                
                 

               
                 

                 
    

             
      



   
  

               
             

            
              
               

                 
     

          
       

                  
                  

                
               
                  
     

            
                

 

              
           

                  
              

               
               

          

          
               
  

           
             

              
              

              
            

                
                  

              
               

              





DOJ Request For Information (RFI) Sheet 

Page 1 of 1 PSPPB Form 2001 

Recommendation #7.3 The SFPD should prohibit the use of the 36-inch baton until all officers 

are properly trained in the intended use. 

      Response Date: 9/5/2018 

      Screening Questions:  

1) Has the recommended action occurred?

Yes.

2) Does the recommendation require a DGO or other department policy? If not required, is
the recommendation supported by a department policy?

The Department has complied with Recommendation 7.3 when Department Bulletin 16-162
(Department Issued Impact Weapons Update [Rescinds DB 16-071]). DB 16-162 was issued
on 10/7/2016 via Written Directives.

3) Does the recommendation require training and/or education?

N/A

4) Does the recommendation require an audit or continuous improvement loop?

An updated audit for DB 16-162 was conducted on 09/4/2018.  No further audit is required.

See attachments below:

-Audit Summary for DB 16-162

-Audit for DB 16-162

-Table of Contents 
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